Randy L. Baker

From: Randy L. Baker

Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 4:40 PM
To: ‘Lester Stancil'

Subject: RE: Survey at 5158 Titan Roberts Rd.
Attachments: Scan_20211209_163722.pdf

Lester,

Here is a copy of the survey that was submitted by the adjacent property owner.
Our Notice of Violation is based off of this survey.

Thank You,
Randy

From: Lester Stancil <stancilsurvey@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Randy L. Baker <rbaker@harnett.org>
Subject: Survey at 5158 Titan Roberts Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Patricia Bass asked that I advise you that we will be on-site at
5158 Titan Roberts Rd. on approximately February 1, 2022, to mark
property lines and corners.

If I can be of further assistance,please advise.

Lester

Lester Stancil & Associates PLS, PA
PO Box 730

98 E Depot Street

Angier, NC 27501

919-639-2133

919-639-2602 Fax

919-818-5798
stancilsurvey@gmail.com
stancilsurveying.com




